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Ofsted grade our School as  

‘GOOD’ 
  

Yes, at last we can celebrate this long awaited, brilliant news. After what has seemed like a 

lifetime, the HMI inspectors have graded Warboys Community Primary school as a ‘GOOD 

‘school. This is such an amazing achievement for the school and for everyone involved with 

the school. Together, pupils, parents, staff and governors have worked relentlessly and 

remained focused on driving up standards. Our standards are now at least in line with 

national standards and our children make good progress from their starting points [which are 

often lower than national figures]. This accolade could not have been achieved without the 

sheer determination and unshakeable belief of dedicated staff as they strive to give the 

very best opportunities to our children.  

 

                                 Overall effectiveness of the school                    Good 

                                 Quality of teaching and Learning                         Good 

                                 Personal development behaviour and welfare        Good 

                                 Outcomes for pupils                                            Good 

                                 Early Years Foundation                                        Good        

                             

After visiting over 20 lessons and scrutinising school leaders over two days, inspectors 

agreed that Warboys School offers an enriched ‘broad and balanced’ curriculum and leaders 

are meticulous in reviewing all aspects of teaching and learning to ensure any 

underachievement or barriers to learning are quickly tackled.  

 

We are absolutely delighted with the outcomes of this inspection and I am so proud of my 

staff and the children, all of whom rose to the mammoth challenge I set out 5 years ago. A 

copy of the full Ofsted Report has been sent out to every family and will be published on the 

Ofsted Website next week. Parents will have the opportunity to discuss and comment on the 

report and the next steps for Warboys School, at the next Parent Forum on Wednesday 

24th January.  

 
 

Headteacher:  Mrs Angela Boxall 
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